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Week 2 Term 4  2019 
           NEWSLETTER 

Principal’s Report 
Our final Student Free Day for the year has been  
supported by our Governing Council. Friday 29th  
November is the date scheduled for this. This date is  
included in our term planner, which you’ll find with  
today’s newsletter. Please keep it handy and updated as 
the busy term progresses. 
 
Swimming lessons commence on Monday 18th November. 
Please assist our administration staff by returning all  
consents and payment at your earliest convenience. Let’s 
hope we have some nice warm weather like we’ve had for 
most of this week! 
 
Breakfast Club is a popular way to start Monday and 
Wednesday mornings. Jeanette always greets the children 
with a smile and of course toast, cereal and fruit juice. To 
ensure this remains a positive addition to our school day, 
we ask that if your child is planning on accessing Breakfast 
Club, they arrive at school before 8:40am. This will give 
the children adequate time to finish their breakfast before 
heading to class and be ready for learning. 
 
Some students are still without a labelled school hat. 

Please check your child has one. These are available for 

purchase from the office. Bucket hats are $6 and Surf Hats 

are $8. It is also a good idea for children to apply  

sunscreen before school. Sunscreen is available at the 

school for reapplication also. 

We have had some visitors at the school recently. Andrew 

Leane completed his first year teaching practicum in our 

year 5/6/7 class this week. Meanwhile, Ayesha Jansen is 

one week into a three week placement with our R/1/2 

class. We wish these two young educators all the best 

with their teaching career. 

 

One of our treasured volunteers celebrated her 90th Birthday 
recently. Esther Mills was a student here, was a teacher here 
and now volunteers regularly hearing reading. On behalf of 
the Callington Primary School community we wish her Happy 
Birthday and thank her for her ongoing contribution to our 
school over many years. 
 
We are receiving many enquiries regarding enrolments for 
2020. We anticipate an enrolment around 70 across our 
three classes. Final staffing arrangements and class structure 
will be communicated as the term progresses. 
 
Look forward to seeing you at the Callington Show. We will 
have involvement in the Sci-Tech Spectacular marquee, a 
dance item and of course at the barbecue! 
 
If you would like to discuss any matter regarding your child’s 
education, please send me an email 
Paul.Jude460@schools.sa.edu.au or make an appointment 
through the front office. 
 
Regards, 
Paul  

 

 

 

 

 

BOOK CLUB 

ORDERS DUE 

Tuesday 29/10 

Emily 

Harper 

Jasmine 

mailto:Paul.Jude460@schools.sa.edu.au


 

Bravery  -  Respect  -  Excellence  -  Mindfulness  -  Enthusiasm  -  Responsibility 

Dates to Remember                                                                              

Hello from Jeanette! 
(Pastoral Care Worker) 

Here we are in Term 4 already! This term I will be working with classes using aspects relating to  
“The Wellbeing Classroom”, with a particular emphasis on Resilience, Kindness and Empathy. From time to 
time I will send home information relating to what we have spoken about in class. 
 

As part of developing empathy we (as a school) will be collecting BREAD TAGS FOR WHEELCHAIRS. Bread Tags 
for Wheelchairs has been recycling bread tags in South Africa since 2006. (see notice below).  I wonder how 
many we can collect!!! We’ve already started at Breakfast Club. Bread tags can be dropped into the box at 
the front office or given to me. 

                                                         Have a great Term 4  

 

Sunday 27/10/2019 
Callington Show 

 
Tuesday 29/10 

Governing Council 
 

Week 6, Mon 18/11/2019 
Swimming 

 
Thursday 12/12/2019 

Special end of year assembly starting 
at 2:30 pm. 

 

 

                       

We will have a collection box  located  in 
the front office for your donated items. 

Donations no later than Monday the 9th 
of December. 

Thankyou for your kindness. 

← 
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Community news 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Halloween Disco 

November 8th 6-9pm 

CALLINGTON HALL 

(All proceeds going to the new Rec Centre) 

For primary school ages and their families. 

$5 per child, adults and babies free. 

DJ Troy, Glow Table, Slushy Machine, Best Dressed Prizes, Lucky Door Prize, 

Fun, Games & Yummy Treats to purchase on the night. 

Limited tickets Don’t miss out 

Ph Lauren 0447 032 643 

  

  

Prize Categories 

  

Most Original 

Best Effort 

Best Store Bought 

Scariest 

          Most Thoughtful 

           Best Pre-Schooler 

      Junior Primary 

       Upper Primary 

        Middle Primary 

  Best Adult 

Funniest 

       Most Creative 



 

Bravery  -  Respect  -  Excellence  -  Mindfulness  -  Enthusiasm  -  Responsibility 

Missing property: 
A student is missing a 

blue leather band 
watch that has a gold 
frame and white on 

the inside. Please 
look out for this 

watch and if found 
please bring to the 

front office. 

Ayesha Jansen 
Bachelor of Education Early Childhood Teaching 

Parents/ Guardians, 
Hi, my name is Ayesha Jansen. I have been positioned at Callington Primary 
School to take part in a 3-week placement in the R/1/2 class with Miss Steele 
and Ms Bettcher. I am excited to engage in learning opportunities with your 
child/ren and I hope to get to know you during this time. 

If you have any questions about my role or intents, please don’t hesitate to 
ask!  
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MYSTERY AT 
MAGPIE MANOR 


